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2 November 2020

D. Griffiths
By email: fyi-request-13948-66d23009@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear D Griffiths
Official information request W20-528

I refer to your official information request dated 10 October 2020 to the Ministry of Health, transferred to Wairarapa
DHB on 19 October.

Request:
1) What is the maximum bed occupancy in ICU (intensive care units) across all hospitals in New Zealand, in total.

2) What has been the bed occupancy rate (% of beds occupied in ICUs) by week / month (which ever time period data is
available) across the same hospitals in question 1 above, for the period 15th March 2020 to 1st October 2020.

Response:
Wairarapa DHB does not have an Intensive Care Unit.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Wairarapa District Health
Board website no less than one week after the response has been provided to you. Any personal or identifying
information will be redacted from any response published online. The DHB will endeavour to resolve any concerns you
should raise but, subject to any legal grounds for withholding, ultimately reserves the right to publish any information.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact:

Caroline van Deventer

Communications Administrator

Email: caroline.vanDeventer@wairarapa.dhb.org.nz
Ph: 06 946 9800, ext 5840

Yours sincerely

Pl p. oL__‘f

Dale Oliff
Chief Executive
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